
MINNESOTA OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS 

Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 64620 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55164-0620 

August 28, 2012 

Nathaniel D. Welte 
Peloquin, Beck, P .A. 
P.O. Box 277 
New York Mills, MN 56567 

600 North Robert Street 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101 

VIAE-MAIL 
( nathan@peloquinbeck.com) 

Re: A-7814 Vergas/Candor Township (Roswick Property; 0.13 acres) 

Dear Mr. Welte: 

Voice: (651) 361-7900 
TTY: (651) 361-7878 
Fax: (651) 361-7936 

The Office of Administrative Hearings acknowledges receipt of the requested documents relating 
to the above-referenced annexation to the City ofVergas, 

It appears that all requirements have been met for this petition, and the city may proceed to adopt 
and file the annexation ordinance. 

If you have any questions, please contact this office. 

Sincerely, 

~-fA~ /D?•n/);lnu~~ 
Star{~~ 
State Program Administrator, Senior 
Municipal Boundary Adjustment Unit 
star.holman@state.mn. us 
651-361-7909 

SJH:kjl 

c: Julie Lammers, Vergas City Clerk-Treasurer (cityofvergas@arvig.net) 




